
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 11 

Next week, GCSE exam season begins! After months of preparation, the next few weeks will have a 

significant impact on our pupils’ futures. Some practical exams, such as PE and MFL, have already taken 
place this week so well done to the students involved.  From next week, on the morning of an exam, Year 

11 students will be offered breakfast in the canteen, from 7:30am, with department staff available to 
support students with last minute tips, revision and advice for their subject’s exam. This is your time to 

shine! Keep working hard and revising over the next few days, as every moment counts. Bower Park 
Academy wishes all Year 11 students the very best of luck in their exams over the coming weeks.  

 

Appointments 

We have noticed an increasing number of appointments being made during school hours. Please, where 
possible, make appointments out of school hours to ensure that students do not miss out on their 

education. If, however, an appointment during school hours in necessary, you must send evidence of this 
to the school office at least 72 hours in advance. In cases of emergency appointments, please inform the 
Office as soon as possible. Students will not be dismissed from the Academy unless the Office have been 

made aware prior to the appointment.  

 

Parent Coffee Morning   

Thank you to the Parents/ Carers who attended our Coffee Morning on Tuesday. Our final coffee morning 

of the academic year will be on 18th June. More details will follow next month.  

 

Road Safety 

Can students to be mindful of road safety when making their way to/from school. We have had several 

reports from motorists who have stated that students have walked out in front of their cars without 

looking.  Please can Parents/ Carers remind children to cross streets at crossings or intersections and 

walk on pavements whenever they are available.  

 



 

 

 

Junior Maths Challenge 

This week 26 students achieved Gold, Silver or Bronze in the Junior Maths Challenge. Well done to Alfie F, 

in Year 8, for achieving the only Gold award in the competition. I am very proud of all the students 
involved who took part. My thanks to Mr Nadesan for coordinating the event.  

 

School closure   

Please note, that due to the May Bank Holiday, the Academy will be closed on Monday 6th May.  

 

Enjoy the long weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

     
Mr E Aylett 
Principal 



 Complete the  survey and enter the prize 
draw for a £10 Love to Shop voucher. 

We wish to get your views on the catering 
services we provide at  your school. Your view 
is invaluable to us, whether you use the food 
services or not.

Following completion of the survey you will 
be in with the chance to win a £10 Love to 
Shop voucher. 

https://ci.litmuspartnership.co.uk/form-6315211/elat-2024

Your views are important to us and your time taken to 
participate would be much appreciated.

Start Date Tuesday 7th May 2024

End Date Monday 20th May 2024

Tell us 
your views

Independent survey provider




